
Friday Message 12/9/22 

Stevenson Families, 

Cookie Dough Fundraiser items arrived today.  All orders were delivered to the classroom and should 

have been picked up at the conclusion of the day at 2:15pm.  If your child was absent, those items have 

been placed in the cafeteria freezer and can be picked up on Monday, December 12th.  In the event that 

your order has something missing, please email the item code number and its description to Mr. Yoh at 

yoh.william@brevardschools.org no later than Wednesday, December 14th.  A list will be compiled of 

any missing items and be sent to our representative so that the issue can be fixed.  Thank you again for 

your help with this year’s fundraiser.  Also, a huge thank you to the parent volunteers who assisted in 

getting the products out to the classrooms.  You are appreciated tremendously! 

Please remember that all first semester volunteer hours were due today to the front office.  If you have 

not turned them in, please do so on Monday.  Also, please update contact information with Missy in the 

front office if there have been any changes.  You can view the information we have in the system by 

logging into your Focus account and reviewing it there. 

All Science Fair Boards have been delivered to students.  If you have any questions regarding your board 

order, please email help@rlsfundraising.org.  Now is a great time to be finishing up the project and 

creating the display board.  All projects are due Jan. 9th. 

Next week we will enjoy viewing all student’s artwork and listening to select musical groups at our 

Evening with the Arts, A Symphony of Sight and Sound on Dec. 15th at 4:30pm.  On December 20th, Mr. 

Yoh will direct our Concert Choir beginning at 6pm at the Avenues in Viera.  Please remember that we 

have early release days beginning Friday, December 16th through Wednesday, December 21st.  Also, our 

office will close on Monday, December 19th promptly at 2:45pm so our staff can enjoy time together at 

our holiday party.  Please be prompt picking up students.  Any students not picked up from Penguin 

Walk or the Car Loop by 2:45pm, will be taken to Aftercare and fees will be incurred.   

I’d like to thank our parents that helped out with carloop this week.  I also want to thank our families for 

following the directions during morning and afternoon carloop by utilizing the crosswalk by the red book 

box.  It is a much safer path as cars are used to slowing for the turn and a single line of traffic is located 

at that crosswalk. 

That’s it for this week.  I hope you have an amazing weekend.  I’ll see you Monday in the car loop. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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